

Sussex County Technical School



Daily Bulletin March 18, 2024

- The Quill Club will be meeting today from 2:30-3:00 p.m. in Ms. Pagan's room (Room 205) or virtually. The Classroom code is: zwrsbxx. Meeting Topic: Share your artwork with the group and tell us a little bit about it! Your work may be entered into the Quill Magazine. Art can be ANY medium: poems, songs, short stories, fiction, non-fiction Crafts, Photography, Graphic Designs etc. and students may remain anonymous if they prefer. Submissions for this year's magazine must be submitted BEFORE SPRING BREAK. Any students with an interest in Art and creativity: poets, song writers, short stories, fiction, non-fiction, crafters, photographers, Graphic Designers etc. are welcome the entire school year! Hope to see you there!
- The Spanish Honor Society Induction Ceremony will be tonight at 6 p.m. in the auditorium. Families, faculty and students are all welcome to attend the ceremony. Refreshments and cake will be served after the ceremony. Please see Mrs. Lauck with any questions. (3/18)
- Did you know that approximately 29,000 units of red blood cells are needed every day in the U. S.? The National Technical Honor Society will be hosting a Blood Drive on April 17th from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the McNeice Auditorium. Registration for Blood Drive will occur during lunch periods. Please sign up! One donation can help save more than one life. (4/17)

Thank you and have a nice day!